
Hillcrest Preschool Families, 
 
 We are excited to welcome everyone to the 2022-2023 school year.  School will begin 
on September 6th.  All paperwork must be turned in to me before families can begin. New 
families will need to have turned in the following forms: enrollment form, emergency medical, 
health assessment, immunizations, and child form. These forms were included in your 
enrollment packet.  They can also be found on our website, hillcrestcov.org, under weekday 
preschool.  Returning families to Hillcrest will need the following forms on file before a child can 
begin, enrollment form and updated immunizations. If your child has a food allergy or medical 
condition, I will be reaching out to develop an emergency plan.  If there is a food allergy in your 
child’s classroom, that food allergy will be posted outside of the classroom.  
 
Students are not required to wear face masks at school. If you are more comfortable with your 
child wearing a face mask, that is ok.  Teachers will not be wearing face masks. Students will 
arrive and be accompanied by staff to their classrooms at the beginning of the day. Parents are 
invited to pick up their child at the end of the day at their classroom.  
 
 
We will have “Meet the Teacher Day” on August 31st and September 1st.  This is a time to visit 
your child’s classroom and meet their teachers.  Students will stay in their classrooms and I will 
invite you to a meeting in Fellowship Hall.   

August 31st 
2’s-9:30-9:50 

 
September 1st  

T/TH 3’s-9:30-9:50 
M/W/F 3’s, 4’s and PreK- 10:10-10:30 

 
Please inform me if you are not able to attend “Meet the Teacher Day”. It is an important time 
to learn about our preschool and get information for the upcoming school year.  I will be 
handing out our yearly calendar. I have attached the supply list for your child’s class. Please 
bring supplies to “Meet the Teacher Day.” 
 
 
I look forward to a fun school year.  
 
Gretchen Gordon 
 
 
  
  


